
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Thursday, May 21, 2015 
Contact: Tony Mangan, Department of Public Safety, 773-6196 
  

Delmont Cleanup Continues 
  
PIERRE, S.D. – Cleanup continues in Delmont as citizens and volunteers clear away 
debris caused by the May 10 tornado.   
  
Damaged structures, including some homes, are being taken down. Heavy machinery is 
being used in some projects. Debris continues to be hauled to the Douglas County 
rubble site. 
  
City officials want to thank all of the volunteers and organizations for their assistance. 
Financial donations still are being accepted at the First State Bank in Delmont, Tripp, 
Geddes and Armour where a fund has been established. 
  
Volunteers also are still needed. The Volunteer Center, which is currently being 
managed by Lutheran Social Services, is open 8 a.m.-7 p.m. every day at the baseball 
field located at the south end of the community. Those volunteering are asked to come 
into Delmont on Highway 18. 
  
The Donations Management Center, located at the Delmont American Legion Hall, is 
open from 8 a.m.-6 p.m. every day. 
  
For information about either center, call 605-212-9605. 
  
A meeting for displaced Delmont community residents starts at 7 p.m. Friday, May, 22, 
at the No Place Steak House and Lounge in Delmont. 
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